
From: Cynthia Hafner
To: Richard J. MacHott, LEED Green Assoc.
Subject: Bridge replacement on Temescal Canyon Road
Date: Friday, May 11, 2018 10:57:19 PM

I saw a post on Facebook regarding replacement of the bridge and was very excited. Living in Horsethief Canyon
Ranch, we use that bridge frequently. Moved here in 2003 and transported two kids to Terra Cotta and Elsinore
Middle School. Then to TCHS as they both were new drivers. I’m an experienced driver but was always scared
crossing that bridge. Add some rain and it became treacherous, sometimes being closed for flooding. Thank you for
moving forward to replace the bridge! Cynthia Hafner

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:rmachott@Lake-Elsinore.org


From: Selina De Rose Juarez
To: Richard J. MacHott, LEED Green Assoc.
Subject: Temescal Canyon Road Bridge and Road Realignment Project
Date: Friday, May 11, 2018 6:43:30 PM

Dear Mr. MacHott,

Please move forward with a wider replacement bridge.  The current one is narrow and dangerous.  The Horsethief
neighborhood has limited means of egress.  In an emergency,  evacuating the area would be difficult if all families
attempted to leave at once.

Thank you,
Selina De Rose-Juarez
26587 Colt Dr.
Temescal Valley, CA 92883

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:rmachott@Lake-Elsinore.org

